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12th February 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I have had a wonderful time in Reception which has been due to teaching a wonderful cohort of children and fantastically supportive parents. I feel like the children have made solid progress and I really hope you share those sentiments. 

To help the children with their phonics and reading, I cannot recommend the following website and apps more strongly:
The children have absolutely loved watching Alphablocks. This is a CBBC series that you can find on the iplayer. Also, the entire Series (every episode) is on Youtube. If the children can watch at least one a day, it will prove to be very fruitful.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/shows/alphablocks 

Additionally, I have discovered that this app has won lots of awards for helping your child to both learn how to read and DEVELOP / IMPROVE their reading skills. It is that fantastic, that it actually won a BAFTA!
https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/ 

Finally, the children need to be fairly accurate with their knowledge of High Frequency Words. To brush up on, try this fantastic dinosaur website: 
http://www.ictgames.com/dinosaursEggs/

Enjoy the Half Term Holidays!
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Many thanks and best wishes,

Miss Darville
Reception Teacher
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary


Heys Street


Thornton-Cleveleys


FY5 – 4HL


Tel: 01253 821392





Headteacher – Mr P Eaton








